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Comments: My family has been enjoying this part of the Swan Valley since 1957.  I now have a home here and

spend the majority of the year.  

 

It has taken ten of thousands of years to make this beautiful area including spectacular Holland Lake.  I do not

want to see POWDR or any developer come in and in a matter of a year or two change what Mother Nature has

given us.  I am also a realist and understand that money is the driving factor and it is imperative to require a full

environmental impact statement.  

 

I also understand the Forest Service/USDA hold the most power in this decision since they control the rights to

the land and it's use.  Since they represent the public, I encourage them to take careful counsel and represent all

of us in our best interest.

 


